
EYFS Teddy Bear’s Picnic 
 

Dear parents and carers, 

We would like to invite you to join us for our annual 

Teddy Bear’s Picnic in the Church Garden on Thurs-

day July 19th from 11.30am. Morning Nursery chil-

dren will meet parents in the garden and Afternoon 

Nursery  

children should come to the garden at 11.30am on 

the day,  

which is an hour earlier than their usual session.  

Siblings and other family members are more than  

welcome to attend. Feel free to bring along food you 

would like to share but please avoid bringing any-

thing  

containing nuts. It is always lovely to sample foods 

from around the world! 

The children will also have a stand selling plants they 

have sown this year as part of their Natural Thinkers 

work. 

We look forward to seeing you on the day. 


